From: Linda Wheeler

To: CEO@GLWATER.org; Marian Kramer; Sylvia Ordufio
Subject: Email corresponds from Linda G Wheeler to GLWA for 01/26/2022 zoom meeting
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 2:15:00 PM

We the Highland Park Human Rights Coalition on behalf of the residents of Highland Park,
MI make the following claims:

1. GLWA's disproportionate billings to the residents of Highland Park, Ml are in violation
of the existing 1983 and 1996 agreements. We are being overcharged.

2. We the residents of Highland Park, M1 pay 10 times more than any city in Michigan.

3. GLWA is not honoring the contract made with Chrysler and the city of Highland Park, Ml
about a fixed rate which was a Federal Court order.

4. In 1983 a contract was established concerning water rates for Highland Park, MI which
GLWA is not honoring.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda G. Wheeler
Highland Park Human Rights Coalition
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